
Friday 23rd November 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96.71% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec         Connor             Alfie 

Year 1     Isaac and Blake            Maria  

Year 2  Lilly and Charlie            Gracie  

Year 3  Sienna                   Angel 

Year  4  Kayden and Alan            Ebony-Rose 

Year 5        Joseph and Addison            Poppy                                   

Year 6  Kieran              Mia 

Year 3 Theatre By the 

Lake 

The year 3 trip to theatre 

by the lake is on: 

Tuesday 27th         

 November. 

 

All children require a 
packed lunch and plenty 

to drink for the day. 
 

We will be returning to 
school for normal home 

time pick up. 
 

Your child should wear 
school uniform. 

 

 

Tuesday 27th November 

Year 3 trip to Theatre by the 

Lake trip  

Christmas Bingo after school 

Friday 7th December 

Year 2 and year 4 Gymnastics             

competition 

Wednesday 12th December 

Christmas Dinner 

Friday 14th December 

Reception Christmas play 

Tuesday 18th December 

Year 1&2 Christmas play 

Wednesday 19th December  

Year 3&4 School play 

Thursday 20th December 

Carol service 

Friday 21st December 

School breaks up for     

Christmas 

Christmas play tickets 

Christmas Play Tickets will go on sale on Monday 

26th of November, for all Christmas performances. 

All tickets are £2 each. 

 Reception Friday 14th December 9:30 am and 

1:30pm 

 Year 1 & 2 Tuesday 18th December 1:30 pm 

and 6:00 pm 

 Year 3 & 4 Wednesday 19th December 1:30 

pm and 6:00pm 

Please come to the school office to purchase your 

tickets. 

There are no limits for the amount of tickets you can 

purchase, however numbers are limited due to fire 

regulations. 

Tickets cannot be reserved or held in the office. 

 

Christmas Bingo 

Our PTA are running a Christmas bingo on 

Tuesday 27th November at 5:00pm. We    

invite all parents, carers, children and      

families. There is no cost to attend however 

you may buy bingo  books there. We would 

be very grateful for any donations of raffle 

prizes. We hope to see you all there.  

School dinners 

If your child brings 

a packed lunch to 

school please can 

you remind them to 

not order a school 

lunch. Thankyou. 

Children in need 

Our total raised for children in 

need this year is £350.00. 

Thank you to everyone that 

donated!!! 

Times Table Rockstars 

On Friday 30th November 

children may come to school 

dressed as rock stars. This is 

to re-launch Timestable 

Rockstars.  There will be a 

letter to follow. 


